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To whom it may concern… 

 

In regards to HB 1468, I am in support of this bill.   

Why should a parent not be able to see all the potential risks of a medical procedure?   

I have had several patients report when they have asked for more information the doctor, nurse or both 

chastised them, told them the information is not available right now, or in regards to the insert they 

can’t find it.   

Really??  These are the professionals we are supposed to trust with our health and the health of our 

children?? 

If the bias of the profession cannot be self-monitored then this bill is vital in controlling the one sided 

disclosure of information. 

 

 

Helping Create Health and Wellness, 

 

Dr. Allen Rudolph 

 

 


